
Date for your diary 

28.2.2012,  7.00-9.30pm 

Medical Science open evening at UoB 

Innovations in medical education 

Anatomy 

Histology 

eBiolabs 

Human simulation suites 

Outreach 

12/2011 Primary Health Care 
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/ 

Teaching Newsletter  

Canynge Hall, 39 Whatley Rd, BS8 2PS   Tel 0117 3314547    Fax 0117 9287325 
phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Highlights this year are: 

Prof Gene Feder on how to teach students about 
Domestic Violence  

Nigel Rawlinson, the new Director of Student Affairs on 
the new mentor scheme and clinical skills log book 

Shalini Narayan, consultant dermatologist, on lumps & 
bumps  

Sue Wensley, Consultant in Care of the Elderly, on how 
to teach assessing lower limbs/'get up and go' 

Plus the usual year 4 updates and tips 

You don't want to miss it! 
To book your place email 

 phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

More Year 4 and Year 5 placements needed —can you help? 
We need more placements for year 4 and 5 students in most academies, especially North and 
South Bristol and North Somerset/Weston. Please email us for the dates. 

If you have not  taught medical students before but would like to start please speak to your GP 
academy lead or email us and we will put you in touch with the right person for more 

information  phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Workshop questionnaire 
Please take a look if you have not 
had a chance to answer it. It will 
be open till 31.12.11 

http://www.survey.bris.ac.uk/

meded/gpworkshops 

 Year 4 GP Teacher Workshop  

Tues 28th Feb 2012, Engineers House, Clifton, Bristol  

Booking information to follow in January. 

Keep the evening free! 

All of us in the Primary 

Care Teaching Office 

wish you an enjoyable 

Christmas break and a 

Happy New Year 


